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DUNGOG PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 

 

Dungog Public School 
9 Chapman Street |P.O. Box 120 Dungog NSW 2420 
Phone: (02) 4992 1384  
Fax: (02) 4992 3150  
Email: dungog-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
  

 

Monday 29th  July 2019, Term 3 Week 2 

Dungog Public 

School 

Calendar of Events 
 

 PSSA Boys Basketball 
Gala Day at Maitland – 
Wednesday 31st July. 

 Premiers Spelling Bee 
– Wednesday 31st 
August. 

 PSSA Girls Touch 
Football - Wednesday 
31st August. 

 Train 4 School – 
Thursday 1st August. 

 Whole School 
Assembly – Thursday 
1st August at 2.10pm. 

 Zone Athletics 
Carnival at 
Woodberry – Friday 
2nd August. 

 Jeans for Genes Day – 
Friday 2nd August. 

 Beanie for Brain 
Cancer - Friday 2nd 
August. 

 Stage 3 Excursion to 
Canberra & the Snow 
– Monday 5th to Friday 
9th August. 

 Hunter Inter-School 
Public Speaking 
Finals – Monday 5th to 
Thursday 8th August. 

 AECG Meeting – 
Wednesday 7th August 
at Dungog HS. 

 Book Week – Monday 
19th to Friday 23rd 
August. 

 Education Week – 
Monday 19th to Friday 
23rd August. 

 Walk Safely to School 
Day – Tuesday 20th 
August. 

 Regional Athletics – 
Friday 30th August. 

 Performance – Deadly 
Australians - Thursday 
12th September. 
 

 
 
 

OUR 
WEEKLY 

GOAL 

92% 
 

Welcome to another exciting week at 
Dungog Public School. All students 
settled back into school last week and 
demonstrated they were ready for more 
learning opportunities in Term 3. 
Congratulations to the Girls Basketball 
team who played at a gala day last week. 
They won 2 games and lost 1 game. Thank 
you to Ms Gordon for coaching the team. 
Congratulations to our Netball team who 
won their latest PSSA game against 
Beresfield PS. The girls now move onto the 
next round. Thank you to Tammy Zanardi 
for refereeing the game. 
Good Luck to the students attending the 
Zone Athletics Carnival this Friday! Our 
school is running the canteen at the 
carnival to raise funds for our school. If 
any parents/carers or community 
members can assist please contact the 
school. 
Well done to our Debating team who 
have now won four debates and move onto 
the zone level.       
On Friday 2nd of August students are 
encouraged to wear jeans for ‘Jeans for 
Genes Day’ and also a beanie for ‘Beanie 
for Brain Cancer Day’.   
Good Luck to our Boys Basketball team 
who play this week at their gala day and 
also our Girls Touch Football team who 
play this week against Vacy PS.      
Come along on Wednesday morning and 
watch our Spelling Bee final. It starts at 
9.30am and will be held in the hall.                                    
Don’t forget our first Whole School 
Assembly for Term 3 is this Thursday (1st 
August). 
This time next week Stage 3 will be on 
their way to Canberra for their excursion. 
Kylie Pennell 
 

 

 

 
 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 

 Term 3 Week 1 2019   
goes to  

SUNI DARMAWAN 
 

TERM 3 
WEEK 1 

% 

92% 
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Messages 
 DPS Sandpit - DPS is currently 

fixing up our sandpit and are 
looking for any donations of Toys 
for the sandpit (Tonka trucks, 
buckets, etc). 

 Jumpers – As the weather is 
quite cool and many jumpers are 
making their way to school, can 
we please ensure your child’s 
name is on their jumper. 

 Facebook - Dungog Public 
School has a very active 
facebook page. Like our page so 
you can follow all the exciting 
things that are happening at our 
school. 

 Monday Morning PBL 
Assemblies start at 9.10am. 
Parents/carers and community 
members are welcome to attend. 

 Our Whole School Assemblies 
are held fortnightly on a Thursday 
at 2.10pm. Parents/carers and 
community members are 
welcome to attend.  

 Any Parents/Carers or 
community members wanting 
the DPS newsletter emailed to 
them weekly please contact the 
school.  

 Dungog PS Newsletter goes out 
every Monday. If anyone would 
like articles included in our 
newsletter please email the 
information to our school email by 
Thursday the week before as the 
newsletter will be finalised on 
Friday’s before going home on 
Monday’s. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten- KO 
KO have been having discussions about 

being persuasive. If we are trying to 

persuade someone, we have to use the word 

'because' and give reasons why we think 

in a particular way. Mrs Olsen can give 

lots of reasons why she thinks frogs 

around a house are NOT a good thing. 

We have been practising counting on 

when adding 2 numbers and will be 

looking again at 2D shapes.  
 

Stage One- 1M 
Welcome to Week 2 in 1M. This 
week in English we are focusing on 
the story “Hey Little Ant” and 
connecting this to persuasive 
writing. 1M Maths are focusing on 
using mental strategies for Addition 
and Subtraction. Good luck to the 
Year 2 students who will be 
participating in the Spelling Bee this 
Wednesday. Have a nice week!   
 

Kindergarten- KM 
What a great first week in KM! We are 
loving earning Dojo points for 
special rewards in class and working 
so hard at showing our school 
expectations at all times. We would 
love help with our literacy groups or 
Maths lessons this term. Please see 
Miss Matthews if you are available to 
come in at anytime during the day to 
help out in our classroom. 

Stage One- 1G 
It was great to see all of the smiling 
faces back in 1G after the holidays! 
After a busy first week we are straight 
back into routine with a lot of learning 
to be done. This Term we are 
continuing to look at Persuasive 
Writing in English, starting Music in 
Creative Arts and Digital 
Technologies in Science. 
Have a great week! 

Stage One- 1V 
What a fantastic start to the term. It 
was so wonderful to see all of my 
students again. A reminder to make 
sure students names are clearly written 
on school hats and jumpers. Please 
remember to do Home Reading every 
night as the more reading we do will 
help consolidate the learning we are 
doing at school. We have a busy term 
ahead! Have an awesome week! 

Early Stage One News 

Stage One News 

RFF with Miss Gear  
Hello and welcome back to Term 3 

with Me, Miss Gear teaching 2K 

English and RFF around the school. 

I have had a fantastic week back 

meeting all the classes and starting 

off some of our fantastic units of 

work together. I am looking 

forward to working with so many of 

the students around the school. 

Have a Fantastic week 2 everyone.  

                   
 

 Debating: Congratulations Dungog 
on the Win!! We are off to the next 
Level in the debating competition  



Stage Two- 2G 
Term 3 is off to a flying start. 2G is well 
and truly back into their routines. 
Watch out for the students in 2G 
English as we are writing persuasive 
texts (Miss Gay apologises for all the 
arguments at home). We will also be 
studying the novel ‘Grimsdon’ by 
Deborah Abela – your child is more 
than welcome to bring in their own 
copy to read and share, or even 
better donate to our Stage resources! 
 

Support Classes News 

 

Support Classes News 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

     

 

  

  

  

  

       

                      

  

 

   
   
                                                                                  
 

 

 

  

 

 
 
  

Stage Two News 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning  
Responsibility – Identifying feelings 

 

Stage Two- 2J 
We have had a great start to Term 
3! I hope everyone has enjoyed 
our first week back. I know term 3 
is going to be fully of educational 
experiences.  
Joke:  
Q: What did the nut say when it 
got a cold? 
A: CASHEW! 
 

Stage Two- 2M 
And we are off and racing… 2M 
have had a fabulous start to Term 
3! In Creative Arts this term we will 
be comparing music through the 
decades and so far we have 
listened to and compared music 
from the 1900’s and the 1950’s and 
tried our hand on the piano. Did 
you know that a person who plays 
the piano is called a pianist? 
 

Stage Three- 3G       
Term 3 is well undeway and we have been 

busy in 3G English.  We were introduced to 
our new novel ‘Boy Overboard’ and have 

started part of our research to build our 

knowledge bank around migrants and 
refugees. Your child is more than welcome 

to bring in their own copy to read and share, 

or even better donate to our Stage resources.  

We have finished our History Unit and had 
a mock ‘House of Representatives’ drama 

activity.  We are getting excited and ready 

for Canberra!   

Stage Three- 3L 
The countdown has begun! 7 
days until CANBERRA! Everyone 
is very excited and can’t wait to 
experience all the awesomeness. 
Everyone is going to enjoy the 
Snow! I wonder who will get 
snowballed first? Don't forget 
your last minute items - an extra 
pair of socks, jocks, deodorant 
and a beanie!  
 

Stage Three- 3S 
VICTORY IS OURS! Miss Snowdon is 
beyond proud of the debating team who 
have now won our 4th debate. This 
means we are off to the next level, a 
knock-out competition. We will be 
super busy in the next few weeks 
perfecting all of our skills. Well done 
guys! Our excursion is just around the 
corner so start organising your things 
and remember if you have any 
questions, please don't hesitate to ask. 

K-6S 
Our cooking last week was very 
interesting. We made a crunchy 
tuna pie! Braxton thought it was 
delicious, Miah thought the egg and 
Tuna were delicious and Jackson, 
Alex, Sam and Joe thought the chip 
topping was okay. We are going to 
try making a different pie each 
week. I wonder which one will turn 
out to be our favourite?  
       
     
 

   

 
    
     

 
 

 

 
 

3-6B 
WOW! The first week has gone 
so fast! We have had a busy 
week and we want to send our 
well wishes to Mrs Burke.  Hope 
you are feeling better!  
Our class sends ‘good luck’ 
wishes to Henry who is 
representing 3-6B in the Stage 3 
Spelling Bee this Wednesday.  
 

PBL Awards 
 

KO - Isabelle Burton 
KM – Landyn Webb 
1M – Blake Speering 
1V – Jemma Rumbel 
1G – Liyana Black 
2G – Ruby Mitchell 
2J – Zach Walker 
2M – Saxon Anderson 
3-6B – Rhys Durant 
3G – Jacob Darr 
3L – Neeve Humphreys 

3S – Charlee Morgan 
Library – Logan Tymkiw 
RFF – Darcy Morgan   
 

 
 

 

Stage Three News 

 

PSSA NETBALL GAME  



  
 
        

    

  

   

  

   

    

    

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Weekly Caught  
Being  

Good Awards 

P&C News 

 

Joseph Neilson 
&  

  Autumn Vellenga 
 

P&C President – Julie McCormick 
We are holding a planning meeting for our 
major fundraising event, the Kids Corner at 
Festival Dungog (October long weekend). The 
meeting will be held in the school library 
Wednesday 31st July 4.30pm. We would love 
as many people as possible involved in this 
great event (you do not need to be a P&C 
member), please come along. All funds raised 
from the event go directly to supporting our 
school with improved information technology 
resources.  
Thank you to our canteen volunteers this 
week: 
Monday 29th July: Libby Rumbel & Cheryl 
Berry 
Wednesday 31st July: Amy Lynch & Libby 
Rumbel 
Friday 2nd August: Amy Lynch & Helen McVie  
 

A huge thank you to all of our Dads and 
Grandparents who have signed up for a day of 
volunteering in our school canteen and 
classrooms – we appreciate your support and 
know the children will be so thrilled to have 
you join them. If you have not expressed 
interest in this but are keen to join in please 
contact Philippa on pk1@bigpond.net.au   
0448 921 331 or Julie 0413 692 330. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

School Banking News!!  
And just like that week 2 floated in! Congratulations to all the students that recieved awards at last weeks PBL assembly. Our 
favorite little Gold Yappi was rewarded to 3S, congratulations to the 8 students that banked consistently to get him for the next 
month.  
Term 3 welcomes 2 new reward items: The Arctic Owl Fluffy Keyring & The Scratch Art Cards. 
So keep banking so you can receive one of many rewards we have on offer. See you all under the COLA after the 8:40am bell. 

Your banking ladies Kirrilea & Katie  
 
 
 

Congratulations to Sophie Zanardi who 
played at the State Netball Championships 
during the recent holidays. Sophie’s team 
placed 3rd and Sophie played extremely well. 

Around the school      

mailto:pk1@bigpond.net.au


 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 
    
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Notice Board 

Public School 

Events Notice 

Board 



  

Community Notice Board 

Public School Events Notice 

Board 



 
 

        

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P & C Notice Board  


